
 
   
 
 

 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT THE MEETING OF THE MARTINEZ 
PLANNING COMMISSION TO BE HELD ON TUESDAY, AUGUST 26, 2025, 
AT 7:00 P.M. HAS BEEN CANCELLED. THE NEXT MEETING IS SCHEDULED 
FOR TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 9, 2025. 
 
 
 

I certify under penalty of perjury under the Laws of California that by June 10, 2025 
at 5:00 p.m. I posted this notice at City Hall, 525 Henrietta Street, Martinez, CA. 

 
 
 

___ ______                                                   
Dee Dee Fendley, Administrative Aide III 


